
 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

Poplar Farm Primary School, Helmsley Road, Grantham, NG31 8XF. Telephone 01476 850680  

enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk                            www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website 

C.I.T Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name Community Inclusive Trust.  
The company's registered number is 9071623 and registered office is: C.I.T Academies, Warwick House, Long Bennington Business Park, NG23 5JR.      

T: 03300 585 520     E: enquiries@citacademies.co.uk     W: www.citacademies.co.uk  

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 19 July 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Firstly, thank you for your support during this academic year. In a year where everyone has faced 

challenges with the cost-of-living crisis, your financial support for enrichment activities to continue for 

the children has been gratefully received. 

 

As mentioned in the newsletter earlier this week, following the recent proposals, the beginning / end of 

day arrangements will be as follows: 

▪ Gates open at 8.40am, for registration at 8.45am. 

▪ An additional gate will be open in the morning, which means 4 gates for the children to use. The 

gates are situated:  

o Near EYFS area 

o KS2 playground 

o 2 gates along the footpath at the back of the school.  

▪ The school day will end at 3.15pm for children in EYFS, Y1 and Y2. The children can be collected 

from their classroom doors. 

▪ The school day will end at 3.25pm for children in KS2. Y3 and Y4 children can be collected from 

the KS1 playground, and Y5 and Y6 children can be collected from the KS2 playground. 

 

The changes to the end of the day means that our Celebration Assemblies will now take place at 9am 

every Friday, rather than at the end of the day. 

 

The children still have many activities to enjoy during the rest of this term, including a visit from an Ice-

Cream Van on Friday afternoon, when FoP will buy an ice-cream for every child in school. Thank you FoP! 

 

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming you all back to 

school on Wednesday 6 September 2023. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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